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I strongly oppose any and all forms of plastic "recycling", which is a filthy process that 

fails to meet its main objective of effectively recycling the target material. 

 

Plastic, despite industry claims to the contrary, is not a recyclable material. 

 

Permits for such endeavors should be denied, and no state financial aid should be 

provided. 

 

Thanks very much. 


